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CITY OF CHICO  

INTERNAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
  

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

The Internal Affairs Committee meeting scheduled for  
September 14, 2020 has been cancelled.  There will be a Special 

meeting of the Internal Affairs Committee held via WebEx on 
September 21, 2020. 

 
 

 
 

A Special meeting of the Internal Affairs Committee is scheduled 

for Monday, September 21, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. via WebEx, unless 

otherwise noted.   

 

 

 

 

Posted 09-09-20 


